
Page 1 o f  I 

To: DeEllistrum, Richard 
Subject: Objections to Planning Application: 201313807/P 

October 21)13 

Dear Mr  MeEllistrum, 

Re' Planning anolitotioir 701%38071P 

I am objecting to many aspects o f  the new proposed development near mg in particular, the height 
and mass o f  some o f  the blocks. In addition. the provision for affordable housing is laughably low at 
19.4% o f  the development, as opposed to the London-wide target o f  50% 

Yours sincerely. 


